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24 November 2017

Hon Bill Johnston MLA

Minister for Mines and Petroleum; Commerce and Industrial Relations;
Electoral Affairs; Asian Engagement

Level 9, Dumas House

2 Havelock Street

WEST PERTH WA 6005

Dear Minister
MINISTERIAL REVIEW OF THE STATE INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS SYSTEM

The Australian Medical Association (WA) would like to thank the Minister for providing the
opportunity to comment on issues which the Association believes protect the interests of the
medical profession in WA, to consider, originate and promote improvements or amendments
to the law as it relates to the medical profession and the WA community.

The Ministerial Review of the State Industrial Relations System presents an opportunity to
improve the way the State industrial relation system operates, creating more efficiency,
improving outcomes and supporting the work and development of those who deliver health
services. Consultation with stakeholders is key to the success of the Review and the
Association looks forward to working with Mr Mark Ritter and Mr Stephen Price to address the
issues raised in the submission.

Please find our submission attached.

You )p* sincerely
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AUL BOYATZIS
é’XE UTIVE DIRECTOR
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